March 6, 1974

Mrs. Bertha Vanishkhian
Tak Graphics

143A East 69th Street

New York, New York 10021
Dear Bertha:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $40. 00, which
you were kind enouth to make to St. Vartan Cathedral.
Qur receipt #1795 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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